
From: RogerShamel <rshamel@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, December 12, 2021 1:37 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Please Reverse Your Rejection of Energy Efficiency 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
Your recent decision to weaken New Hampshire's movement towards greater energy 
efficiency makes no sense to us, not to anyone else who we speak with about it. 
 
Energy efficiency saves consumers money in the long run, it also helps New Hampshire 
do our part to help stem worsening climate change impacts, and it creates decent jobs 
for New Hampshire workers who are involved in helping citizens become more energy 
efficient.  It seems as if you are serving someone other than New Hampshire citizens. 
 
Please reverse your recent rejection of energy efficiency progress, for all our sakes. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Roger & Susan Shamel 
262 E Washington Road 
Hillsborough, NH  03244 
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